
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Rendlesham Primary School 
Sycamore Drive, Rendlesham, Woodbridge, Suffolk IP12 2GF 
01394 462190 
admin@rendlesham.org         
www.Rendleshamprimaryschool.org.uk        Academy Head: Debbie Thomas 

 Dear Parents and carers, 
  
ELECTION OF PARENT REPRESENTATIVE TO THE LOCALITY COMMITTEE  
AND PARENT PARLIAMENT 

  
There is a place available for a Parent Representative from our school on the Consortium 
Trust Locality Committee.  
  
Locality Committees are key to the governance structure of the Trust (click here for more 
info) and have a vital role to play in making sure every child gets the best possible 
education.  Successful candidates will join our Locality Committee and work with the other 
Locality Committee Representatives in the best interests of the Trust.   
  
No special qualifications are required, just time to contribute, willingness to learn and an 
interest in education.  A broad range of experiences from careers and/or personal interests 
can contribute to the overall skills of the Locality Committee.    
  
As part of the Parent Representative’s role, you will be the nominated representative for the 
Parent Parliament Team.   
  
The closing date for nominations is 1st April 2022. If there are more nominations than 
vacancies, an election will be held by secret ballot.  If that is necessary, voting papers will be 
sent to all parents together with details of the ballot procedure. 
 

If you are interested in the role, please contact the school office to learn more and request a 
nomination form.   
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 Mrs Thomas  

 

http://www.rendleshamprimaryschool.org.uk/
https://www.consortiumacademy.org.uk/page/?title=Governance&pid=74

